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Registration Form 
Tuesday, November 26, 2019 

9:30 a.m. – 12 p.m. 

Washington Episcopal School welcomes all grandparents and  
special friends to share in our Thanksgiving holiday celebration! 

This is a special day for our extended WES family to join in the WES experience, of which we are all 

so proud. Upon arrival guests should visit the check-in table in the Main Lobby. After a short 

reception with light refreshments in the Stuart Work Library, grandparents and special friends will 

join your child(ren) in the classroom and attend our Thanksgiving Chapel. Dismissal is at noon. 

An invitation was mailed to grandparents in October. Many have called or emailed to tell us they 

are attending. Please let us know who you are expecting to attend this event by returning this form 

by Tuesday, November 19, so that we can prepare name tags.  

Parents are invited to join the celebration during Chapel at 11:15 a.m. 

Guest Information 
First Name Last Name Relationship 

   

   

   

   

 
Student Information 

 

First Name Last Name Class 

   

   

   

Please return this form by Tuesday, November 19, to the Main Office or your child’s homeroom teacher.  

Questions? Contact Amy Ruberl at 301.652.7878 ext. 214 or aruberl@w-e-s.org 


